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NEWS AND NOTES 

With this first issue of the 100th volume, we have 
redesigned the cover of The Condor to offer authors 
the opportunity to showcase their papers with a rele- 

ERRATUM 

The caption to Figure 3 in the News and Notes section 
of the last issue (vol. 99, p. 1022) misidentified one of 
the participants. The caption should read: 

vant photograph. The editorial staff invites authors of 
accepted papers to submit photographs for possible use 
in subsequent issues. 

FIGURE 3. COS members Bob Montgomerie (on 
left), Tom Martin, and Jeff Walters (on right) getting 
a chance to talk during the meetings. (photo by Peter 
Stettenheim) 
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